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Dear Friends,

Considering the evolution and growth that our sport has attained in
the last years, the FIRS and the Speed Technical Committee have
decided to allow, starting from February 1 2016, the use of the
wheels up to a maximum size of 125 mm but only for the Marathons
(JUNIOR and SENIOR) and the MASTER Category (MEN and LADIES).

We will be grateful for the spread of this information and we take
this opportunity to send you

Kind regards
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Jorge Roldan Roberto Marotta
FIRS Speed Technical Committee FIRS
Chairman Secretary General
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